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From: Alison Stroud
To: Donna Rackl
Subject: Re: Bi-annual waste pickup
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 11:27:52 AM


Donna,
I will forward your email to the Council Office Director and have him include it with the other
citizen comments. Thank you for reaching out. The City Council Meeting is scheduled for
Tuesday, February 4th and will begin at 5:15 p.m.  If you have any other questions or
concerns, please feel free to call or email anytime.


Thank you,
Alison Stroud
Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141


From: noreply@sandy.utah.gov <noreply@sandy.utah.gov>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 11:04:57 AM
To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bi-annual waste pickup
 
Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website.


Site Visitor Name: Donna Rackl
Site Visitor Email: donna.rackl1754@gmail.com 


Dear Councilwoman Stroud:


I understand that there is some discussion about discontinuing the bi-annual bulk waste pickup
and that it is an agenda discussion item on this Monday's council meeting. I want to go on the
record as in favor of keeping this service as I believe it helps Sandy residents maintain clean
yards and residential property.


Thank you for your attention to this request.
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